Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:47 PM

To: 'llinderman@erscorp.us'

Cc: Kprice@Erscorp. Us

Subject: RE: Well survey for 413 W. Sunset Blvd in Hayward
Logan,

That would be fine. Please use this email to document approval of the extension request to March 16",
Best,

Mark Detterman

Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG
Alameda County Environmental Health

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502

Direct: 510.567.6876

Fax: 510.337.9335

Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org

PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at:

http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm

From: Logan Linderman [mailto:llinderman@erscorp.us]
Sent: Monday, February 27, 2012 1:44 PM

To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

Cc: Kprice@Erscorp. Us

Subject: Well survey for 413 W. Sunset Blvd in Hayward

Hi Mark,

I'm writing with regard to your January 27 letter requesting that a well survey be done for 413 W.

Sunset (attached). It took over 3 weeks for the well survey data to come in from ACPWA and this

leaves us a little pressed for time to perform the neighborhood well survey and submit a technical
report by March 2. We would like to request a 2 week extension to comply with your request for
the technical report, submitting it no later than March 16%.

Please let me know if this will be okay.

Thanks,
Logan Linderman, GIT
Environmental Risk Specialties Corp

2314 Walsh Ave., Santa Clara, CA 95051
(408) 496-0801, ext. 23



c: (209) 670-5991
llinderman@erscorp.us




